Proposed Copyright Reforms Draw Ire From Tech Industry
[image: See the source image]The Motion Picture Association has praised proposed legislation that would close gaps in the Digital Millennium Copyright Act by enacting changes such as increasing attribution protection. Members of the technology industry, however, argue that the proposal creates unnecessary government oversight and gives too much power to copyright holders.
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